
 

All Things Autism, Parent and Carer Q & A Sessions. 

 

The London Borough of Barnet & Barnet Education & Learning Service 

(BELS) are excited to offer an  

online Q & A session for Parents and Carers of children & young people  

living or attending schools in Barnet.  

 

This session will be presented by Brigitte Jordaan Director of Children Social Care 

Family Services and Kim Miller Head of Service for the Specialist Inclusion Services, 

BELS.  

. 

The sessions will include information on: 

• How to support your child at home 

• Working with your school  

• Autism support offer 

• Pre-diagnostic support   

• Autism Hub   

• Autism in Schools project 
And a chance to submit a question for the presenters.  

Where:  

Online via Teams. 

When:  

Tuesday 27th February 2024, either 12pm–1pm or 6pm–7pm.  

How: 

To sign up for the 12pm-1pm session and submit a question (optional), please use this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/87ZD8ZX3Bw   

To sign up for the 6pm-7pm session and submit a question (optional), please use this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/NaLbdeuYdP 

Further information:  

If you have any questions or queries, please email ayala.broughton@Barnet.gov.uk with ‘All 

Things Autism’ in the title, please submit questions by Monday 19.02.2024 many thanks.  
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